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PCEye Mini & PCEye Plus Global EOS Notification  
 
Tobii Dynavox PCEye Mini & PCEye Plus – Global End of Sale Notification – September 
29th, 2020.  
 
Tobii Dynavox is today announcing the global End of Sale of the PCEye Mini 
and PCEye Plus eye tracking devices. As of November 29th, 2020, the PCEye Mini 
and PCEye Plus will no longer be available for sale and will be replaced by our next 
generation PCEye.  
 
As always, Tobii Dynavox will continue to provide technical support and repair services 
for PCEye Mini and PCEye Plus customers and will also continue to honor any standard or 
current warranties or support agreements. Technical support and repair services will be 
available until November 29th, 2025, or 5 years after the device was originally purchased, 
whichever comes first.  
 
As a courtesy to the valued customers of thePCEye Mini and PCEye 
Plus, Tobii Dynavox will do our best to fulfill current orders in process.   
 
Follow-up on available products depend on the needs of the individual user, but in general 
the available options to consider are as follows:  
 

• PCEye Mini to PCEye 5: If you were already considering the PCEye Mini as your 
communication or computer access solution, you should consider the PCEye 5 as an 
alternative as it accommodates screens up to 27 inches.  
• PCEye Plus to PCEye 5: If you were already considering the PCEye Plus as 
your communication or computer access solution, you should consider the PCEye 5 as 
an alternative as it accommodates screens up to 27 inches.  

 
For additional information regarding the global End of Sale of the PCEye Mini 
or PCEye Plus, please contact Tobii Dynavox Customer Support 
at http://www.tobiidynavox.com/about/contact. 
 
For the latest information on all Tobii Dynavox offerings, please 
visit http://www.tobiidynavox.com. 
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